Improved Customer Service Feature For Renewal Submissions Via E-Mail

U.S. Coast Guard sent this bulletin at 08/24/2019 01:00 PM EDT

Beginning August 26, 2021, customers will receive confirmation e-mails in response to submissions sent to: <u>VDC-PF-NVDCRENEWALS@USCG.MIL</u> or <u>NVDCRENEWALS2@USCG.MIL</u>. Responses will indicate either 'Submission Received' or 'Submission Not Accepted' in the Subject line, with additional information in the body of the response.

Please ensure all attachments are in .pdf format, including change of address requests.